
 
 

Athens, June 21st, 2023 
 
 

Announcement of significant change to the voting rights according to the L.3556  
 
Pursuant to the Law 3556/2007 and following a notification received by The Goldman Sachs Group, Inc. on June 
20th 2023, the company GR. SARANTIS S.A. (the “Company”) informs the investors’ community that, due to sale 
of shares, on June 16th 2023, the total percentage that The Goldman Sachs Group, Inc. holds on the Company’s 
voting rights indirectly through its controlled undertakings dropped below 5%. 


